
 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Robyn 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Public Comment for Aug 20 review 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 10:33:09 AM 

Attention Joseph Filippi, Nevada State Board of Health, Staff, and Governor Sisolak: 

It has been brought to our attention that there is a proposal to mandate the experimental Covid 
19 vaccines in our NSHE students, and possibly our K-12 students. As a legal US citizen, a 
UNLV graduate, a professional, and a parent- I do not give my consent to allow the Nevada 
State Board of Health to mandate experimental Covid 19 vaccines from our students. 

There is no significant data proving these injections outweigh the adverse side affects of the 
Covid 19 related fatality percentage. The FDA has yet to even approve these experimental 
vaccines. And yet, the Board wants to mandate them? 

Just as one’s religious, or health concerns are the right of the individual, so should this 
experimental vaccine be. If the State were to mandate this it is violating the legal, lawful, and 
just rights our country stands upon. Education and freedom. The right to choose. And the legal 
rights of parents/guardians to make that choice with their children/students. 

I oppose this experimental vaccine mandate. 

Thank you, 
Robyn Travaglia 


